
NWN Newsletter #9 
April 2024 

NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3567 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
Made it through March in one piece.  Got all the parts for my doublet but 
probably won’t be going in the air for a while as the yard project is going to take 
longer than expected. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 

QNI’s are up from the month before.  Averaging 
8.9, up from 8.24 in February.  For a small 
nighttime net, we turn in some really good 
numbers. 

Terry N7TB is now on the regular QNA list. 

Don W7GB and Lee N7KC made the net every 
night last month.  Good job gentlemen. 

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule.   
 

. . . 
 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN 
as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   25 
K6APW  30 
VE6AWI  1 
KC7CW  1 
N0DA   29 
K7EP   7 
W7GB  31 
NG7I   25 
W7IZ   13 
N7KC   31 
WB4SPB  6 
N7TB   16 
KB7WDP  24 
WB7WFL  26 
K6YR   11 
 
QNI   259 
QTC   44 
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